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ORDINARY MEETING 

 
OF 

 
PŪRORO HĀTEPE | REGULATORY PROCESSES COMMITTEE 

 
MINUTES 

 
Time: 9:30am 
Date: Wednesday, 4 May 2022 
Venue: Ngake (16.09) 

Level 16, Tahiwi 
113 The Terrace 
Wellington 

 
 
 
PRESENT 
Deputy Mayor Free 
Councillor Condie (via audiovisual link) 
Liz Kelly 
Councillor Matthews 
Councillor O'Neill (Deputy Chair) 
Councillor Pannett 
Councillor Woolf (Chair) 
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1.6 Public Participation 
1. Jill Sanders        3

   2.  Bex Gold         6











Written statement of behalf of Bex Gold 

Re: Item 2.2 Background to oral submissions: Proposed road stopping adjoining 117 Seatoun 

Heights Road, Miramar 

 

FOR ORAL SUBMISSION ON BEHALF OF TRUSTEES 112 SEATOUN HEIGHTS ROAD 

We believe the application for road stopping is disingenuous. As "preserving the existing amenities" 

and to provide "additional garden" can be achieved by applying for an encroachment license. 

We believe the trustees plan to sell the property as a development opportunity which is why they 

applied for road stopping rather than encroachment license. 

The application must be completed with honest intent. 




